

Press Release on Rescheduling of Monetary Policy Committee Meetings

27 June 2024 No: 2024-34

The Monetary Policy Committee (MPC) meetings previously scheduled for July 25, 2024 and August 22, 2024 have been rescheduled for **July 23, 2024** and **August 20, 2024**, respectively, as Governor Fatih Karahan, Ph.D., will be attending the G20 Finance Ministers-Central Bank Governors Meeting and the Jackson Hole Economic Policy Symposium.

The MPC Meetings and Reports Calendar for 2024 is available <u>here</u>.

Contact

For further information, please send an e-mail to basin@tcmb.gov.tr.

Türkiye Cumhuriyet Merkez Bankası (Central Bank of the Republic of Türkiye) Head Office Hacı Bayram Mah. İstiklal Cad. No:10 06050 Ulus Altındağ Ankara +90 312 507 50 00 www.tcmb.gov.tr